SHA expresses deep sorrow at passing
of the Most Reverend Michael Yeung

The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, today (January 3)
expressed deep sorrow over the passing of the Most Reverend Michael Yeung,
the Catholic Bishop of Hong Kong.

Mr Lau said, "The Most Reverend Michael Yeung was profoundly dedicated
in spreading the gospel and actively promoted unity and harmony within the
Catholic Diocese of Hong Kong. He also made tremendous contributions by
leading charity work of the diocese and served the community with care. He
will always be remembered."
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